
Thanks, But I Prefer a MA’AM-
wich
I have yet to figure out what makes women so much better at
making sandwiches than men.  It might sound funny, but it’s
very true.  I’ve been to a number of Subway Sandwich Shops
across a number of states, and every time without fail, if a
male makes the sandwich, eating it is dreadful.  They don’t
spread the condiments evenly, so the sandwich is either soggy
or falls apart or both, and it definitely doesn’t taste very
good when ingredients are all clumped together and not spread
out correctly.  I can think of 4 possible reasons why females
make better “sandwich artists” than males: 1.  organizational
skills – Women tend to have better ways of organizing things
and in a more efficient order.  Apparently, this holds true
even  when  organizing  sandwich  ingredients.   2.   detail-
orientated thinking – Women tend to think about and obsess
over  every  little  detail,  just  ask  their  husbands.   3.  
patience – Women practice having lots of patience to put up
with the men in their daily lives.  It takes lots of patience
to make a perfect sub.  4.  compassion – Let’s face it, women
have more of this than men.  And it takes an understanding
woman to want to take the time to care about your sandwich.

Does this mean that having a woman in the white house is a
better choice after all?  Probably not, I wouldn’t read that
far into it.  But if I were you, next time you go to a Subway
and a male worker says, “Can I help you?”,  you should say,
“Thanks, but I prefer a ma’am-wich”.

HAHAHA!  Just kidding!  You’ll look like a big idiot if you
say that!  If a man makes your sandwich, just wear a bib and
don’t expect it to taste very good!
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